Ms. Batoul Math and Science

Weekly Newsletter
Week of Nov 2-6, 2020

"Believe you can and
you're halfway there."
Theodore Roosevelt

T

Asalam Alaykum Dear Parents/Guardians,

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at
balzaben12@gmail.com

Scroll down to see what we will be doing this week.



5th Grade

This week we will wrap up statistics and start with probability.

There will be unannounced quizzes throughout the week.

6t Grade
This week we will wrap up statistics and start with probability.

There will be unannounced quizzes throughout the week.

7th Grade

This week we will continue solving for the slope from two given points, graph equations
of points and graphs, and indicate if two line equations are parallel or perpendicular to

each other.

There will be unannounced quizzes throughout the week.

8th Grade

This week we will continue solving for the slope from two given points, graph equations
of points and graphs, and indicate if two line equations are parallel or perpendicular to

each other.

There will be unannounced quizzes throughout the week.




5th and 6th Grade

This week we will learn about transcription DNA.

There will be unannounced quizzes throughout the week.

7t and 8th Grade

This week we will continue learning about DNA replication, transcription, and translation.
Also, we will practice coding amino acid from the mRNA

There will be unannounced quizzes throughout the week.




